
The Zonta News 
“Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide” 

 

Zonta Club of 

Dalby Area Inc. 
 PO Box 834 
 Dalby Qld  4405 

 
District 22 Area 4 Club No: 1350 

Chartered: 23/12/1991

 

DINNER MEETING 
Dalby RSL Memorial Club 

50 Drayton Street 

 

TUESDAY 5
th

 January 2013 
7.00PM SHARP 

6.30PM FELLOWSHIP  

 
If unable to attend the dinner please phone 
Dalby General Steel (leave a message with 

Zoe mentioning Zonta) 07 46626166 or email 
admin@dalbygeneralsteel.com.au by 10.00 am 

on the day of the meeting. 
 

 Note: NO APOLOGY WILL REQUIRE YOU TO PAY 
FOR YOUR MEAL. 

 

 

DINNER DUTIES:  Karen Griffin 

GRACE:  Sharon Bridle 

OBJECTS:  Mauneen Hartman 

SARGEN AT ARMS:  Margaret Knox 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: 25th Jan. 2013 
Submissions to:   lew-jen@bigpond.com 

BOARD MEETING:  Tuesday 19th Jan. 2013 

(belated birthday wishes) 

January 

2nd  Margaret Knox 

Executive and Board of Directors 

President:  Jenni Ziesemer 

Vice President: Karen Griffin 

Correspondence Secretary: 

 Chris Williams 

Minutes Sec: Linda Marsh 

Treasurer: Narelle Keen 

1st Yr Directors: Beth Woods 

 Chris Williams 

 Margaret Knox 

2nd Yr Director: Linda Marsh  

Past President: Jill Murray 

District Gov: Judith Anderson 

District Sec: Julie Mannion 

Area Director: Kathleen Everett 

mailto:admin@dalbygeneralsteel.com.au


President’s Report 

It has been such a long time since the last 

newsletter which should mean that I am 

refreshed and ready to start 2013.  I wish 

. 

I hope you all had the perfect Christmas 

and that you cheered in the new year in 

your preferred manner. 

Reflecting back on our last meeting I smile 

at how special the evening was.  Denise 

Jeitz has now officially joined our club 

with her induction at the meeting and 

because it was also our Christmas 

celebration Denise had the special honour 

of having the Honzons present to witness her induction. 

How wonderful it was on that night to all be together with our respective Honzons as 

they deserve a reward too for the behind the scenes support they lend us.  Jill 

Murrany who is on leave of absence and her Honzon Ross also joined us for the evening 

and it seemed to have been enjoyed by all.  Thanks also goes to my brilliant daughters, 

Teddie and Frances, who waited on us splendidly. 

The weather has been unkind to us over the last month with excruciating heat and 

would you believe it three of us got in and worked on organizing the shed in the middle 

of that heat.  We held our board meeting on the Sunday 20th January with the 

intention of shed tidy and pamper pack assembly.  It seems that January is a difficult 

month to get our members together and the only attendees were Chris Williams and 

Narelle Keen.  Chris and Narelle did a mighty job at stacking the shelves in neat and 

tidy order.  We got together enough pamper packs to tide over the shelter till we can 

get together and work on the rest. 

The aftermath of Cyclone Oswald has affected many of us in different ways some 

more than others.  Our thoughts are with flood victims and those who suffered 

damage from the extreme weather. 

What exciting times we have ahead in the next few months with the International 

Women’s Day Breakfast and you will note that the Area 4 Meeting is on the Saturday 

and Sunday immediately post the breakfast.  I encourage you all to make the effort to 
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attend.  The brochure is added to this newsletter we will have to get organized quickly 

to work out our accommodation. Now that I have been in the club for a few years and 

now as president I have come to realize that attendance at these area meetings should 

be mandatory.  I hadn’t attended one till last year and found the experience more than 

just beneficial but also empowering.  Please make every effort to get to this meeting. 

Jenni Ziesemer 

  

 

 

International Women’s Day Breakfast 

The committee has been working hard tying up all the loose ends.  Karen Griffin has created the 

flyers and invitations which are printed and ready for distribution.  Margaret Knox, Chris Williams 

and Jenni Ziesemer have done a taste test of the food for the breakfast at lunch time a few weeks 

back.  The sponsorship has started to come in so we are rolling along nicely.  

 

 Harley Davidson Bike ride 

 Mystery Bus Tour could be biennial with the bike ride 

 Zonta race meeting or high tea at races 

 Fellowship workshop to make lantern 

 Vietnamese cooking when Chris Williams returns 

from her trip 

 Movie nights 

Jenni Ziesemer, Denise Jeitz & Maraget Knox Denise Jeitz, Linda Marsh, Beth Wood, Sharon Bridle, Jill 

Murray, Jenni Ziesemer, Chris Williams, Kate Joseph, 

Margaret Knox 

(Seated) Mary Smith, Karen Griffin, Mauneen Hartman 


